
6.10 – ZOO (class 1a BS and 4a TE) 

In this first week of our volunteering, we had the chance to go to the Zoo in Wroclaw, with the 

class 1a BS and the class 4a TE. On this trip, we met the people from these classes and they 

were really nice to us. We were talking together through the Zoo, meanwhile we saw different 

animals. We spent a lot of time at the Aquarium seeing a lot of animals from the sea, but not 

just fishes from all over the world, also; seals, hippos, sharks… 

           

After it, we stopped to have lunch together and then we continued with some animals from 

Africa like an enormous elephant or a furious tiger. We walked all around the ZOO. Even 

though we walked many kilometers, the day passed quickly and we enjoyed the time that we 

spent in ZOO with the atmosphere of the coming autumn.  

            

It was a really nice day! 

 María, Milan, Laura.  


